Practice Support SHW article – 26/06/2024

Are you a GP Registrars or a GP Supervisor in General Practice?
Invitation to a networking dinner

Central and Eastern Sydney PHN warmly invites GP Registrars and GP Supervisors working within the CESPHN region to an informal evening of networking and conversation.

This evening is about discussing general practice workforce, training and support needs in our region, but most of all we want you to enjoy conversations and networking with your colleagues.

See here a link to an invitation for dinner on Thursday, 11 July 2024 at St George Motor Boat Club, Sans Souci. Alternatively, you can register here.

For more information or if you have any questions, please contact us at practicesupport@cesphn.com.au
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